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Representative Skindrud:

This bill is identical to the previous version, except that DATCP, rather than local
district attorneys, enforce the prohibition on automatic telephone dialing systems.  In
addition, the bill requires DATCP to enforce a current law prohibition on using
prerecorded messages in telephone solicitations.
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